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Welcome to Term 6 – The Final Steps  

The end of an era! 
It feels like just yesterday that those that have been 

with us since the beginning of their primary school 

career first stepped through the large gates of 

Repton – now, those gates don’t quite seem to loom so 

large! We are all incredibly proud of the children for 

all that they have achieved and are excited to embark 

on a turn of preparation for secondary school and 

celebrations of the children’s time at Repton.  

 

Our Form Read - Once 

 

 

Preparation for secondary 
With one term left of their primary career, we are 

beginning to shift our focus towards preparing the 

children for their secondary transition beyond their 

academic learning. After careful consideration, and 

having liaised with local secondary schools, we have 

come up with a plan to prepare the children. Children 

will be experiencing a Middle School approach to 

learning following the Key Stage Two SATS and will then 

have their home classroom as their form group and a 

variety of teachers and class settings for Reading, 

Writing, Maths, Topic and PE which will be mixed 

between the classes so that the children have the 

opportunity to work with a greater variety of peers, 

allowing them to develop their independence and 

organisation and adapt to being taught by different 

teachers. Should you wish to learn more about this, 

please contact your class teacher who will be happy to 

speak to you about this exciting development! 

Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘Battles that have Shaped Our 
World.’ We will use historical artefacts to begin our 
exploration of how this time period has impacted our 
local communities and global interactions. We will 
explore how wars can generate technological and 
medical advancements while developing empathy for 
those living in war-torn places. We will develop an 
understanding of the Allies and Axis of Great Britain and 
the roles they played within World War II as well as 
increasing our understanding of key figures from this 
challenging time. 

 

 

Science 
In Term 6, we will have completed our Science coverage for 

Year 6 and to prepare the children for secondary school, we 

will be focusing on the Working Scientifically part of the 

National Curriculum. As part of this, we will be working on 

scientific write ups and engaging in exciting investigations such 

as a heart and eye dissection! 

 
 

PGL 
The moment that all of the children have been eagerly 
awaiting all year is finally almost upon us – PGL! Thank you 
to all of the families for providing all of the neccesary 
information required for the trip. If you have not yet had 
the chance to complete the mecial survey monkey, please 
do so – the link has been emailed to you. Please find below 
the packing list the children will need: 

 

 
 

This term, we will be delving into the incredible 

historical fiction novel, Once by Morris 

Gleitzman. The children are already completely 

capitvated by this thrilling, funny and heart-

warming tale of a Jewish boy looking to find his 

parents in a Nazi-occupied Germany. Feel free 

to discuss this text and its themes with your 

class teacher if you feel necessary. 
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